Info On The Trip to the Oregon Shakespeare Festival.
Dates: September 14-17. Cost: $275 to be paid by Sept. 7

We are pleased to taking 32 students to the Oregon Shakespeare Festival again this
year. We have been providing students this amazing opportunity for the last 20
years and have taken 100’s of young people to see marvelous professional theater.

The purpose of the trip:

To engage the minds and hearts of students in this story-telling art form.
To assist in the maturation process by traveling outside of Richland.

To build strong working relationships with fellow students.

To expose drama students to professional theater, thus upping the
expectations for excellence in our own program.
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Please note that this year we will be seeing 5 plays: Julius Caesar; Henry IV, pt 1;
Shakespeare in Love; Off the Rails; Beauty and the Beast.

While this is a wonderful trip for students, it does require a lot of maturity.
Students will have some freedom to walk in the town on their own. They are
instructed to always be with other students from HHS and to be on time to events.
IF you, as a parent, are not comfortable with this, DO NOT let your child go on this
trip.

Please note: Students must do the following before going:

1. They must be a Drama Club member to go on this trip. The Drama Boosters
have defrayed the cost by $2500. This money is meant to “boost” the Drama
Club. They may become members by paying $10 to the book keepers.

2. They must sign up on FamilylD and check the box, “Drama Travel”.

3. They must pay $275 by September 7 to the book keepers. Checks may be
written out to RSD.

4. Not be failing any classes

5. Come to ALL the pre-trip meetings.

Thanks

Matt Leggett, matt.leggett@rsd.edu



